
From: Adams, Marcia S
To: 'mnlangrehr@bellsouth.net' <mnlangrehr@bellsouth.net>
CC: 'chad@stickyfingers.com' <chad@stickyfingers.com>

Date: 3/23/2007 3:37:05 PM
Subject: IT meeting

Attachments: Directions to Blythewood.doc

Mike,

I have spoken with Jerry, and he is trying to arrange a meeting for Wednesday morning from 9:00-12:00. I volunteered our 
location in Blythewood for meeting space. I am attaching directions for you. He wants to make sure that you know Patricia 
Stevens with DSS actually works for the CIO. Apparently, DSS has contracted with the CIO's office for a technology 
director. Jerry thought that it was important to include her because of the size and complexity of the agency. I don't think it 
should be a problem.

I will let you know who will be able to attend early next week. Jerry did mention that we will probably want to follow up, as 
he thinks this group will have much to share.

Marcia
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